Hello Fellow Hope Parents,					May 20, 2021
As you have heard, nearly all of the mandated COVID-19 restrictions for gatherings in Colorado and Denver have been lifted as of May 16th, 2021. 
According to the new guidance given by our state and city government officials, vaccinated people are no longer required to wear masks and non-vaccinated people are also not required to wear masks, but are encouraged to do so. No age specification has been given, so as we honor these updates at Hope, they will apply to Kids Ministry as they do to the rest of the church. This means that parents will be free to choose whether or not their children will wear masks while attending Kids Ministry. 
We will keep two additional precautions in place in Kids Ministry for the time being. We will require our adult volunteers, regardless of vaccination status to wear a mask while they are officially on duty with Kids Ministry and we will continue our health screenings for kids upon arrival. We will reassess and consider making adjustments to these added precautions as we go forward in the weeks ahead.
As we walk through yet another change, I trust that each of you will seek the Lord’s personal guidance for you and your families regarding joining us on Sunday morning. Whatever conclusion you come to, please know that you and your children are a loved and cherished part of this church family!  
My door is always open for questions and input so please don’t hesitate to reach out by email, phone or in person any time.
With Love, 
Anna

720-334-0428
anna@hopechurchdenver.org 


